
   
 
Dear Valued Customers, 

Shin-Etsu Film Co., Ltd. 
December, 2021 

 
Notice of Discontinuation of PT-30H and PT-30W and of Alternative Grade 
 
This notice is to inform you that effective December 31, 2021, the sales of Processing film PT-
30H and PT-30W is discontinued.  
 
Shin-Etsu Film Co., Ltd. has decided to terminate the production of PT-30H and PT-30W in 
June last year due to the aging of the manufacturing equipment. Since then, those grades have 
been supplied in stock, but the stock is almost running out. 
 
We have an alternative grade, PT-30HD, with the same material and properties, so please 
choose PT-30HD for your future needs.  
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact the following: 
 
Shin-Etsu Film Co., Ltd.  Tokyo Sales Office 
Tel: +81-3-3259-1061, Fax: +81-3-3259-1064 
 
We would like to thank you again for your patronage.  
 
Sincerely yours, 


